
 
GROUNDBREAKING 

Tuesday, Aug. 11, 2009 - 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. 
 

Please join Senator Ron Wyden, Congressman Peter DeFazio, Oregon Department of Transportation Director  
Matt Garrett, local elected officials and other distinguished guests to commemorate the groundbreaking of the Interstate 5 
Willamette River Bridge replacement. The event will include a presentation by honored guests followed by a short reception. 
 
The I-5 Willamette River Bridge is the largest project in the OTIA III State Bridge Delivery 
Program. Linking the cities of Eugene and Springfield, the new bridge will improve a critical 
segment of the primary north-south commuter and freight corridor for the West Coast. 

 
• The groundbreaking will take place along the path under Franklin Boulevard.  
• Parking is located at the former Motor Pool at 3233 Franklin Blvd. (see red star).  
• From there, signs will guide you to the event and a courtesy shuttle will be available. 
• Contact: Rick Little, ODOT Region 2 Public Information Officer, (541) 726-2442. 

 
 


